
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/9/2018 10:54:46 AM
Subject: Re: Proviso 91.27

I think 1120 will pass, but LG says talk to Shealy. I will
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, April 9, 2018 9:02:24 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Proviso 91.27 
 
 
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Dickinson, Gerry [mailto:gdickinson@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, April 09, 2018 8:19 AM
 
To: Wolf, Anne ; Broome, Darryl ; Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Proviso 91.27
 
Good morning Darryl, Catherine, and Anne:
 
FYI:
 
Are you aware of Proviso 91.27 sponsored by Leatherman?
 
91.27. (LEG: Statutory Appointments) Beginning on January 9th of the current fiscal year, all appointments of the 

Lieutenant. Governor provided for by statute shall be made instead by the President of the Senate.
 
Should we be concerned about our ARCC and the SC Advisory Council on Aging if the General Assembly fail to to deal 
with the Office on Aging in either S.107 or S.1120? If one of those bills doesn’t pass than statutorily the Office on 
Aging remains under the Lt. Governor. However, as worded, this proviso would restrict the Lt. Governor from making 
appointments to committees failing under his office.
 
Curious as to your thoughts.
 
Gerry
 
Gerry Dickinson
Policy Manager
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9867, Fax 803-734-9886
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